
 
 
 

Dear Parents   Head Teacher Comments 
We hope your child enjoyed the whole school trip to Brockhole yesterday. We are extremely fortunate to be 
working closely with the Lake District National Park Authority, who funded the trip and transport, making it a 
free trip. I am sure you have heard all about the day; amongst other exciting activities the children enjoyed 
pond dipping, creating leaf kebabs, exploring the driverless POD, following a historic trail through the grounds 
and kitchen garden and having a good play on the adventure park. The rain didn't spoil our fun. 
 
On Monday we enjoyed our penultimate Forest School session. Our last one will be on Monday 24th of May. 
Every child has benefitted from these sessions and we hope to be able to offer more in the near future. 
 
Despite several reminders, some children are still arriving at school early.  It is really important that your 
children arrive at the correct start time for their class.  We have Breakfast Club available if you need them to 
be in school earlier – please see below for booking details. 
 
As well as rabbits, we now have a new pond! The Trailblazers’ tadpoles had reached the froglet stage, so we 
decided it was best to move them outdoors into our new pond area. This is so exciting as it means we can 
observe the varying seasons and the change in wildlife every year! 
 
Letters will be going out shortly for after school clubs for after half term. Please also remember we offer a 
daily breakfast club as well as after school provision – please see below for details. 
 
As May is the month of Mary, we will be holding our annual 'May crowning' next week. This is such a special and 
traditional event for the children and staff at St. Cuthbert's.  We remember Mary and her vital maternal role 
in our Church. 
 
Mrs Lucy Bone & Mrs Sarah Tansey 
Head of School & Executive Head Teacher 
  

     
   ATTENDANCE           
TEDDY AWARD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reception 100% 
Year 1  100% 
Year 2  100% 
Year 3  100% 
Year 4  100% 
Year 5     97.5% 
Year 6     88.5% 

100% two 
weeks in a row 
– Reception & 
Years 1,2,3 & 4 
– well done! 

May  DIARY – MAY & JUNE 2021 
Monday 24th Forest School Sessions @ The Footprint 
Wednesday 26th Crazy Hair Day, whole school, in school time 
Friday 28th Swimming, KS2, pm in school time 
June  School closes for half-term, normal time 
Monday 7th School re-opens for second half of summer term 
Friday 11th NO SWIMMING FOR KS2 today 
CLUBS 
Theme Day Years 
Multi-sports Mondays Year 2 upwards 
Choosing  Tuesdays Reception upwards 
Origami Wednesdays Year 3 upwards 
Board games Thursdays Year 3 upwards 
Football Fridays Year 2 upwards 
 
Wrap-around Care - all payments are due in advance when booking please –  
Breakfast Club* is open from 8.15am until 8.45am £2 per child, per session  
After-school Club* runs from 3.15pm until 5pm at £4 per child, per session. 
*Please book a week in advance to allow staff planning.  If less notice is given we cannot guarantee availability. 
 

 
We had an amazing whole school trip to Brockhole 

yesterday 


